ALDERMAN HARRY OSTERMAN
48TH WARD

June 9, 2015

Mr. Steve Berlin, Executive Director
City of Chicago Board of Ethics

Mr. Dan Widawsky, Comptroller
City of Chicago

Via email

Gentlemen;

For the summer months of 2013, 2014 and continuing in 2015, Mr. Nick Petrovich has allowed the 48"
Ward to use his space located at 1008 W. Argyle for its satellite office from mid-June through mid-
September of each year at no cost to the Alderman.

His generosity will be considered a gift to the City of Chicago, for which we are very grateful.
| am reporting this information to the City Comptroller and Board of Ethics pursuant to the law.
Feel free to call me at 773-784-5277 with any comments or questions.

A
Sincerely, -

Harry-Qsterman
Alderman, 48" Ward
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